
 

 

 

 

 

 

Mis 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We marked the year anniversary of the passing of Sue Thomas with a prayer from Reverend Lisa Knight, attended by staff 
and students who placed flowers on her bench. This moment reminded us of the care that we all offer each other and the word 
“Be Kind” stood strong. It is moments like this where we reflect on what we have all experienced over the past two years and 
reminds us of the importance of the here and now. 

The weather as we have experienced this week is cold; please can I remind all parents and carers that  
hoodies are not part of school uniform. Please can you ensure that your child is not wearing a hoodie on 
arrival at school. 

Miss Julie Johnson 
Head of School 

Friday 14th January 2022 

COVID Vaccinations 

COVID vaccinations took place on Thursday, which saw approximately 218 students have their first or second 
vaccinations. The NHS staff praised the behaviour of our students, which was nice to hear. Thank you to all parents/ 
carers that allowed their child to participate. 

Please remember to test your child twice a week using lateral flow tests. Please ensure that you report the results to the 
NHS Test and Trace and school portal as previously shared. 

Mr Nick Parkin - Operations Manager 

Year 11 Parents’ Evening 

We saw a successful introduction to the online parents evening system on Thursday night. Thank you to all Year 11 
parents/ carers who were involved and arranged appointments with staff to discuss their child’s educational progress. 

Mr Jim Taylor - Deputy Head Teacher 
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